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Sandstorm Announces Appointment 
of New Chief Financial Officer

Vancouver, B.C., May 30, 2008 

Sandstorm Resources Ltd. (TSXV: SSL) (“Sandstorm” or the “Company”), is pleased to announce the appointment of Krysta Chapman as the 

Chief Financial Officer of the Company.  Ms. Chapman is a Chartered Accountant (UFE Honour Roll member) and holds both a Masters 

Degree in Accounting (with Honours) and a Bachelor’s of Mathematics in Accounting from the University of Waterloo.  Ms. Chapman 

is currently the controller of the Vancouver based private venture capital firm, Pathway Capital Ltd.  Previously, she was a professional 

staff accountant with an international accounting firm where she gained valuable experience senioring large teams for audits under 

Canadian and US GAAP for public multi-national clients (including major mining companies).

The Company would like to thank Patrick De Witt who has been the acting Chief Financial Officer of Sandstorm since March of 2007.
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